Smart banking experience for federal government
employees

A strategic partnership between the Federal Authority for Government Human Resources and
Emirates NBD has been established to make banking easier and more convenient for federal employees.
The requirement to submit salary certificates has been removed, allowing federal employees to access
banking services smoothly and without complications.

This step comes in line with the government’s direction toward zero bureaucracy and simplifying
government procedures, in a way that enhances service efficiency and reflects the commitment of federal
entities to providing a flexible and exceptional experience for employees.

What does this mean for you?
e Simplified procedures: Access banking products without the hassle of obtaining and submitting
paper salary certificates.
* Enhanced efficiency: Enjoy faster approvals and less paperwork, giving you more time to focus
on other priorities.
e Exclusive offers: Benefit from banking products and offers designed specifically for federal
government employees.

How can you benefit from this service?
Simply follow the easy steps outlined in the video.

To access the service, click here.
Exclusive banking offers for federal government employees:

To view exclusive offers from Emirates NBD for federal government employees, click here.
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